
The following are pictures from the week of March 5-9, 2018 in regards to the Life Sciences Building Façade Improvements 

and Addition Project.  The interior of the addition is nearly complete and we are almost ready for inspection.  In fact we 

should take occupancy of the addition next week if all goes according to plan.  There is a still a number of paint touch-

ups, etc. still left to do.  The furniture has arrived, been assembled, and generally set in place.  Some of it will be moved to 

its final location once other work is completed.  There is still exterior work to finish up on the addition and the building and 

that will happen over the next few weeks.  Once the weather breaks there is a large amount of site remediation that will 

need to happen that will also take a few weeks to finish. 
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          The top-left photo shows the progress of the installation of the Kieri 

brand board.  This board is a sustainable product made out of sorghum 

straw.  After installation it will be sealed to help protect it.  When you 

look at the board up close it has an almost plant or animal cell feel to it 

which we thought was fitting for a science building. 

The top-right photo shows some of the furniture for the addition.  Here 

are a couple tables made to look like a couple squares from the peri-

odic table of elements. 

The bottom-right photo shows more of the finish painting that has been 

happening this past week.  The majority of the painting is finished how-

ever there is still some touch-ups that will need to happen. 

The bottom-left photo shows the newly placed concrete for the ramp 

off of the north entrance of the addition.  This ramp is necessary due to 

the differences in the finished floor elevations between the Life Sciences 

Building and its neighbor the Career Technology Center. 


